From: Gayle Talbot <gjstalbot@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 2:29 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Plan 1 COLA reinstated

CAUTION:External email.
Dear Committee members of the State Pension Policy,

We in the Columbia Basin School Retirees Assoc. are asking that you return the Plan 1 COLA that was removed from our
pensions in 2011. Thank you for your consideration of the oldest of public school teachers' need to keep up with
inflation.

Sincerely,

Gayle Talbot

CBSRA Leg. Rep.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



